
Consider including a request for a gift 

in your loved one’s memory to the 

Center of Disability Services in an 

obituary in lieu of flowers.

A donation in memory of your loved one can make 

a lasting impact by helping others live fuller, more 

independent lives, while also supporting a cause that 

reflects their values and honors their legacy. These 

contributions will help provide critical programs, 

healthcare, education, and support services to 

individuals with disabilities in our community. 

Want to make 
a lasting impact with 
a memorial gift?



Suggested guidance for obituary:
Include a statement in their obituary, such as:

“In lieu of flowers, we kindly ask that you consider 

making a gift to the Center for Disability Services. 

Memorial donations may be made by check to 

the Center for Disability Services Foundation at 

314 South Manning Blvd. Albany, NY 12208.”

The Center for Disability Services (CFDS) 

Foundation office will keep track of memorial 

gifts made in your loved one’s memory, notify 

families, and acknowledge every donation.

Please visit our website at cfdsny.org or contact 
Melissa Phillips for more information:

Melissa M. Phillips 

Director of Annual Giving

518-944-2111

melissa.phillips@cfdsny.org
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